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Friday 19th July 2024 

Year 1- Eureka Visit 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have booked an exciting educational visit for all Year 1 children on Wednesday 16th October 

2024 which links to our new topic Ourselves. 

 

We will be visiting Eureka in Halifax, where the children will have the opportunity to visit a range of 

‘All About Me’ galleries and will attend the Senses show to learn interesting facts about the human 

body. We are very pleased with the range of activities planned for the day and we know that the 

children will enjoy themselves thoroughly.  

 

The cost of the trip is £19.00 (non-refundable) which includes coach hire, entry to Eureka and 

tickets to the show. Payments must be made online through your My Child at School account and can 

be paid from Tuesday 3rd September. If you need help accessing your account please contact the 

school office. All payments must be made by no later than Friday 11th October 2024. If insufficient 

funds are received, then there is a possibility the trip may be cancelled. 

 

Your child will need a packed lunch - no fizzy drinks please. If you are in receipt of Free school meals 

and would like a packed lunch making please contact the school office. 

 

Your child must be dressed in full school uniform and bring along a light jacket incase of rain when 

walking from the coach to Eureka. All packed lunch boxes and clothing should be clearly marked with 

your child’s name. The coach will be leaving school at 9.10am to ensure we arrive to Eureka on time, so 

all doors will be open for all children to arrive at 8.30am prompt. Children will be registered and 

asked to go to the toilets before we board the coach at 9am. In the event that your child is late to 

school, they may miss the visit so we ask for all parents to ensure their child arrives on time on this 

day. Children will return back to school for a normal hometime. 

 

If your child has an inhaler please ensure your child’s class teacher has this ahead of the school trip 

and check you have updated your personal details on MCAS if you have recently changed your mobile 

number in case of emergencies. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Whitney and Mrs Harrison 
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